
Please wear proper class attire
whenever you are dancing.

Leotard in the class color with
pink tights and ballet shoes. If
you prefer tights closer to your
skin tone, please wear ballet

shoes the appropriate color. Hair
should be in a bun, if long

enough, or pinned away from
the face if it is not long enough
for a bun. Leotards, tights and

ballet and tap shoes are
available here at the studio.

Please bring a water bottle with
you. You must stay hydrated

while you dance.

Regular attendance is a must if your
student is going to experience

growth as a dancer. If your student
must miss a class, please try to make

up as soon as possible. On the
reverse of this paper, you will find
the names of those students with

perfect attendance for the month of
August, 2023. Each month the

students with perfect attendance
will be listed in the newsletter.  At
the end of the year those dancers
with perfect attendance for the

year will have their names
highlighted in the recital program.
Your teacher, the desk mother or
Miss Judy will happily steer you to
the best make-up class for your

student. 

Fall Break for the ballet school
will follow the Rockdale County
Schools’ schedule. We will be
closed from October 2, 2023
until October 6, 2023. We will

have classes on Saturday,
September 30, 2023, and classes
will resume on Monday, October

9, 2023.
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“Dancing is like robbing a
bank. It takes split second

timing.”
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